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This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not
to be considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.

Meeting Jul 19, 2021 - School Board Meeting Agenda - Revised

Category 4. Administrative Reports

Subject 4.2 Special Education & Pupil Services

Type Information

School District of Bayfield Board Report 
Stephanie Lewis, Director of Special Education/Pupil Services
July 19, 2021
 
Health & Wellness Committee
The Health & Wellness Committee members had their last meeting in June to finished the action
plan - focusing on exercise, fitness, health/PE. While the team did review of District Wellness Policy,
upon reviewing the DPI Triannual Assessment, it was apparent that the policy needs further review
in order to meet the federal expectations. The committee will address the Wellness Policy in the fall
in order to make a recommendation to the Policy Committee for Board approval.
 
Pupil Services
School Counselors, Dan Livingston and Karla Vinci, as well as Stephanie Lewis attended the virtual
MTSS (Multi-Tiered System of Support) Conference on June 22, 23, 24. Work will continue to
enhance our eMTSS

Next Steps in Implementation of eMTSS:
Work with Kari on the IC RtI tab - Steph will be meeting with Kari again in August.
Begin the conversation with leadership team and staff 
Karla has been in contact Kim Gibbons to meet with team possibly August 11, 2021
Attend PBIS conference beginning of August.
School counselors meet August 11th

Teams for b.e.s.t. (a behavioral health screening tool) and PBIS - Mike, Shellie, Steph, Doug,
Dan, Karla, Janine, Jeff. The mandatory training is July 28 and 29 and is optional for all staff
to attend.

 
Special Education
All IEP/evaluations have been reviewed and mailed by the end of June.  One referral was received
in June and staff are working to schedule time in July to complete the evaluation.  
 
July 14 & 15, interviews were held for seven para professional positions and recommendations are
included for Board approval as well as the middle school teacher/case manager.
 
 


